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Here we are at the end of Term 3. It never ceases to amaze me
after 25 years of school leadership, just how much we fit into this
term. On some campuses your children have been dancing all
term, some have been biking during the term, all have been
practicing their athletics and cross country and now with all the
concerts and carnivals over until next year we head into Term 4
anticipating warmer weather and more outdoor activities. Not
only have students been busy outdoors they have been busy
indoors too, with all students working hard to increase their skills
knowledge and understanding of literacy and numeracy. This term
we also displayed their art works with the annual Artacluar display
at our RLPS Campus. It has been wonderful to see all their
beautiful art works on display – it is a gallery of contemporary art
from budding young artists.

Term 4 begins with a School Development Day where staff will be
honing their understanding and practice in the curriculum area of
reading, looking at the feedback from both staff and parent
surveys, revisiting the National Quality Standard for Early
Childhood Education and preparing for our School Review which
will happen in Term 1 of 2023. It will be a full day of professional
learning before the children return to all campuses on Tuesday
October 11th. Fourth term begins busy and stays that way for Peel
LDS. Some campuses will begin with swimming in the first few
weeks.  Please remember to be prepared with all your child needs
for this to be successful. It is also placement for new students into
our school. This process happens at the beginning of Term 4 and
as you will all remember you await notification of an offer to
attend. This is followed by a busy time of enrolment and
orientation meetings for new families. All in all a busy term.

So with all that in mind, I would like to take this opportunity to
thank all the staff, students and families for successfully
navigating Term 3 and we will look forward after the holiday break
to an equally successful last term of 2022.

Fiona Forbes
Foundation Principal




ROCKINGHAM
LAKES
21 SEPT  
School Open Night 
23 SEPT 
Assembly

BUNGAREE
21 SEPT  
School Photos
12 - 21 OCT
Swimming Lessons

PINJARRA
21 SEPT 
School Photos 
23 SEPT 
Presentation Assembly 

MANDURAH
17 - 21 OCT 
Swimming Lessons

UPCOMING
DATES








ROOM 10



MANDURAH CAMPUS



 
We have had a wonderful term full of learning in
Room 10. On Thursday 8 September we
celebrated R U OK? Day. Students were
encouraged to wear yellow accessories to
promote this event. We talked about what good
friends do and don’t do. We practiced asking
people if they are ok and brainstormed ways we
can help friends who may not be ok.






FACTION CARNIVAL

MANDURAH CAMPUS



Friday 9 September was our Faction
Carnival. Students participated in jumps,
throws, running races, relays, team
games and novelty events. We had lots
of families watching and cheering
students on. It was a busy day and
everyone tried their absolute best. The
overall faction winner was Blue Faction.
Thank you to all the families for coming
along and supporting the students. 
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PINJARRA CAMPUS



ROOM 29

Students in Room 29 have been learning a lot about
ancient civilizations. We have finished our learning on
ancient Mesopotamia and we have started learning
about the fascinating era of ancient Egypt. We have
learnt about farming, the types of jobs every day
Egyptians had and how the Pharaohs were very
important rulers. Students created an art project
where they turned themselves into Egyptian pharaohs. 

DID YOU KNOW?
The Ancient Egyptians were kept busy by building pyramids!
So far, over 130 pyramids have been found in Egypt.
Archaeologists are still looking for more!



PINJARRA CAMPUS



ROOM 28

In Room 28 we have had a very creative term. We have been busily making our
contribution to the upcoming Artacular event to be held at Rockingham Lakes
Campus. We explored textures, colours and dimension while developing our creation
and we can’t wait to share it with you.

Sports carnival was a great day with
everyone putting in their best efforts.
Congratulations to all students with a
special mention to Trinity Leeder who
was named runner-up Year 3 champion
girl and has been selected to represent
Pinjarra Primary School at the
interschool carnival. 






Thank you to everyone who
turned up to open night. We
had a great turn out and the
children were proud to show
their work. 

Our Pre Primary student got gooey and dirty at the
K/PP mud play event. He loved feeling all of the
different messy items and especially loved jumping
in the big puddles. It was an amazing opportunity
for him to explore and describe a wide variety of
sensations and experiences.



PINJARRA CAMPUS

The theme for Book Week 2022 was "Dreaming

with eyes open..." The Pinjarra team created I
Spy shirts which got the attention of students
all over the school as they did their best to find
all of the items on the lists. The students (and
parents) did a brilliant job with costumes this
year with a wonderful variety of characters
represented.
 






The Sports Carnival was a
bit of a scary idea for our
class. We were divided
up into our factions and
in the care of unfamiliar
people. The whole class
did a fantastic job! They
beautifully represented
Peel Language with great
sportsmanship and
encouragement for their
team mates. Ms Rose
and I are so proud of all
your efforts on the day
and leading up to it.

SETSET !!!!!!
......

Pinjarra Dental Therapy Centre
School Holiday Closure Dates

Week 1 



Tues 27/09, Thurs 29/09 
and Friday 30/09

Emergencies: 
Meadow Springs 9584 2478



Week 2



Mon 03/10, Wed 05/10

Emergencies:
 Greenfields 3581 3895






PINJARRA CAMPUS

With the Kindy and Pre Primary sports carnival coming up in Term 4, Shamus

and Kobi were lucky to spend some time with our K/PP friends building tool
boxes and exploring their classrooms. Mrs Perkins and Mrs Holland welcomed
us into their classroom to play and share activities with the whole class. It was
so much fun to visit our K/PP friends.






A huge thank you to all the families who were able
to attend the open night this term. It was wonderful
to see the children share their achievements with
you all. It was a great turn out.











BUNGAREE CAMPUS



This term in Science we have been exploring the weather, looking at the
landscape, exploring water and learning about night and day. 

At Bungaree we have set up a rain gauge, made windsocks, used our senses to
help describe the weather, learned new games to help describe the landscape,
are learning about the water cycle and made a model to help explain night and
day, rotation, and orbit.











BUNGAREE CAMPUS






The second Thursday of September
is R U OK? Day. On this day we
remind students of the importance
of checking on our friends and
family by asking a simple question
“Are you OK?” Each class did age-
appropriate activities around
recognising when someone is not
OK and what we can do to help. It
was really nice to see so many
students wearing yellow to
celebrate this important day. 











BUNGAREE CAMPUS



PYJAMA DAY

The wonderful P&C organised
a PJ Day on Friday the 9th of
September and students came
to school in their favourite
PJ’s. A gold coin donation was
taken from all students who
participated to help raise
funds for our school.






Room 1

Room 2

Room 3

Room 5

Room 4






RLPS CAMPUS

ROOM 1.1

In Maths we have been learning about
subtraction and have just begun learning
about money. We have loved looking at the
different pictures we see on Australian
coins. 

Wow! What a busy term we are having in
1.1. We have been learning so many new
things. This term we were focusing on
writing our own stories, making sure to
include a beginning, middle and end. We
love seeing the imagination that comes
out in our writing.






RLPS CAMPUS

We have also had Book Week this term and it was great to see
everyone’s creativity with their costumes. I am so proud of how hard
1.1 has worked this term and can’t wait for an amazing Term 4!






ROOM 1.2

RLPS CAMPUS



We have been very busy learning and enjoying
some special events in 1.2 this term. We have
been focusing on our writing and making sure
that we use full sentences. 

We have looked at retells,
narratives and descriptions
and are so proud of the
work we have completed. It
has been a very exciting
time for us in our class as
we performed at the
assembly. 






RLPS CAMPUS



We sang Katy Perry’s Roar and spoke about resilience.
We can face any challenge and get back up again. We
had a great incursion with the Water Corp, celebrated
Book Week with our families and even had the Opera
come to visit. 






RLPS CAMPUS










RIO TINTO NATURESCAPE
KINGS PARK

Open Tuesday to Sunday 
24 September  - 9 October

 9.00 am - 5.30 pm



 Naturescape  is a place for
children to connect with nature

and learn to appreciate the
unique Western Australian

environment.






ADVENTURESCAPE 
PLAYGROUND

Adventurescape is a farmyard-
themed playground located at

Austin Lakes Estate, a short
distance from Mandurah. The

ward-winning playground features
a 35-metre flying fox, a rope
climbing challenge, swings, a

balance beam, fence maze, old
farm tractors and a custom

designed 8.5 metre high windmill
climbing frame and slipper slide.











School HolidaySchool HolidaySchool Holiday






JURRASIC WORLD
 by Brickman | 24

September - 5
February 2023, Perth

Convention and
Exhibition Centre,

Perth
(thebrickman.com)

Activities

https://exhibition.thebrickman.com/#info
https://exhibition.thebrickman.com/#info
https://exhibition.thebrickman.com/#info
https://exhibition.thebrickman.com/#info
https://exhibition.thebrickman.com/#info
https://exhibition.thebrickman.com/#info


RED is the first 
colour a baby can see

A crab’s taste buds
 are on their feet ?

DID
 YOU KNOW

Golf is the only sport to 
be played on the moon

No word in the dictionary 
rhyme with the word orange
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The colours of a
rainbow always appear

in the same order

Bananas are 
technically herbs

A grizzly bear’s bite can
 crush a bowling ball. Yikes!




Caterpillars have 12 eyes



COMMUNITY NEWS
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